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About this property
 

This house consists of a living room, dining area,
kitchen, and 6 bedrooms, 6 bathrooms with painted
walls, tiled and tiles flooring and wooden window
frames. The furniture and appliances that are
available include: a built-in kitchen and an equipped
bathroom. The property is connected to electric hot
water, TV - sat, DSL - internet, communal electricity
and water system. Some of the other available
facilities that you will certainly consider important
include: a large courtyard for many cars.  At the
same time, the large yard will allow you to spend
plenty of time in the open air and enjoy the amazing
scenery of the area.In the village there is a
community center, regular transport, market, shop,
restaurant, bank, hotel, hospital and school and
Internet.
Property reservation
If you are interesting in this house and decide to
purchase it,we will start the preparation of the
necessary documents for completion of the deal.
Please contact the responsible estate agent for more
information about the purchase procedure and the
payment methods.
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